
 

 KEELBY PRIMARY ACADEMY 

PE Newsletter  

January 2019  

There is an expectation that pupils will wear the school’s designated PE/Games 
kit (as outlined on the next page and is included in our School Prospectus).  

This newsletter is a reminder to parents, and pupils, as to what is acceptable 
for PE and Games’ lessons at Keelby Primary. 

Mr Claybourn, Assistant Principal & PE Coordinator 

SYNERGY SPORTS COACHING 
 

Our sports coaches (who come into school on 
Tuesdays and Wednesdays), will be holding a half-

term sports club at Keelby School during half term for 
pupils aged 6—11.  

Flyers have been sent to all parents via email.  

 Book early as places are limited. 

Our PE/Games timetable: 

 
Acorn Friday morning 

Willow Wednesday and Thursday afternoons 

Beech Wednesday and Thursday afternoons 

Ash Wednesday and Monday afternoons 

Birch Wednesday and Friday afternoons 

Chestnut Tuesday afternoon 

Oak Tuesday afternoon 
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Our PE/Games Kit 

 

 

Children should have a complete change of clothes including footwear. 
 
We hope you will be able to purchase our games kit from Uniform Direct, if you  

haven’t already.  The clothes are hardwearing and should last for some time.  

There are also PE bags available.  These are displayed in the school entrance. 

 
Indoors 
 dark shorts/school PE top   

 plimsolls (trainers cannot be worn for certain activities) 

Outdoors  

Games kit for Key Stage 2 pupils 

Tracksuits and sweatshirts may be worn in cold weather 

 

Football kits are not acceptable wear for school PE/Games lessons.  

Hair must be tied back at all times (not just for PE/Games lessons). 

 

Children with pierced ears should wear 
only plain studs or sleepers for school 
which must be removed for all P.E. 
activities (including extra-curricular 
clubs).   

The only exception to this is if the ears 
have been recently pierced.  In this case, 
plasters must be provided during the six 
week healing process. 

After the ears are healed children must be 
able to remove their earrings and provide a 
box to put them in.  Alternatively, on PE 
days, earrings are removed before coming 
to school. 

Due to health and safety reasons, children 
will not be allowed to take part in PE 
lessons if the above is not adhered to. 

KS2 children need to bring 
a small bag for their kit 
which will fit into their 
locker. 

Children in Foundation 
Stage and KS1 have pegs in 
the cloakroom to hang their 
PE bags. 

Bags must be kept in school 
all the week in case lesson 
times change. 

Earrings  

If children have not got their 
PE/Games kit in school on their PE 
days, they can ring home at 
registration (but not on a regular 
basis); but this shouldn’t happen if 
kits are left in school Monday to 
Friday. 
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